
Planning application – ash tree removal 
Reasons for work statement  

• The ash tree in the garden of Tod Cottage, Morden lane, is over-large for the plot and 
surrounding buildings. 

• Furthermore, its roots are disturbing the patio at 109 Morden Hill next door, and in time 
could damage the foundations of the surrounding properties. 

• It is therefore proposed that the tree be felled in its entirety. 


